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Headteacher: Mrs Judy Wheeler 

Thursday 7th September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have had a lovely time meeting our new classes, and we hope that your child has 
enjoyed their first few days in Year 2. 
 
The children will be taking home reading books from Monday 11th September.  The 
children are expected to change their books themselves first thing in the morning.  
Please read with your child every night and record this in their reading record.  We 
will read with them once a week in a focused guided reading session and record this 
in their reading record.  The children then complete various activities based on the 
book. 
 
I also wanted to take this opportunity to share with you the days on which your 
child’s class will be having their PE lessons. 
 
Pine Class - Monday and Tuesday 
 
Sycamore Class - Tuesday and Thursday 
 
Willow Class - Monday and Wednesday 
 
If you have any other concerns or questions please do not hesitate to speak to your 
child’s class teacher or myself. 
 
Many thanks and kind regards 

  
Mr Justin Lee 
Year Two Team Leader 
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